
Dear Parents  

  

We have a huge favour to ask!  Thanks to Storm Eunice we have a few areas of damage 

around school that need to be addressed.  We also have some routine gardening and 

repair jobs that also require some work.  We are going to order a skip for the week 

beginning the 14th March and wondered if anyone would be available that week to help 

us fill it and also help with general gardening and tidying?  We thought we would try 

spreading the work over a week in case any of you are able to help during the school 

day - we are aware how precious and busy weekends can be. 

  

Our timetable would be: 

  

Monday 14th - volunteers to fill the skip 

Tuesday 15th - volunteers to work in the Year R area 

Wednesday 16th - volunteers to work in the Year 1 area 

Thursday 17th - volunteers to work in the Year 2 area 

  

You do not have to work in the area that your child is in - although you would be most 

welcome to.  We will provide tea and coffee, but would appreciate it if you could bring 

your own rakes, brooms or gardening equipment.  We would not expect anyone to 

volunteer for a whole day - a morning, afternoon or even a spare hour would be most 

appreciated. 

  

If you feel you are able to volunteer could you kindly contact the school office so that we 

know who to expect - and how many biscuits to buy! 

  

I also need to let you know that we have had three positive cases reported in school 

today. 

  

I hope you all have a lovely weekend, 

 

With love from Jacky 
 


